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CURFEW UPDATE – JUNE 7, 2020 
  
The curfew has been lifted, effectively immediately, per the mayoral announcement.  
There are no restrictions this evening on service by any TLC-licensed vehicle.  Please 
continue to take all necessary precautions against COVID-19. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation! 
 

mailto:frombera@tlc.nyc.gov
mailto:harshbargerr@tlc.nyc.gov

